

Shop for your Charity Auckland 2019

14 Sep 2020

Dear Shop for your Charity,

## You are amazing!

You've just made sure Kiwis living with cancer don't have to walk this journey alone.

With your donation, you're making sure cancer patients and their families get the care and practical support they need; from free specialist nursing and psychology services, through to help getting to treatment and accommodation for those needing life-saving treatment far from home. You're also helping protect future generations of Kiwis through ground-breaking cancer research and vital prevention programmes.

Michiko, It's incredible gift that means so much, and makes a huge impact.

## And this Daffodil Day your support has never been more needed or appreciated.

The impact of Covid-19 is ongoing for us and for many New Zealanders affected by cancer. The cancellation of fundraising events and now an increase in demand for our services, means we have a challenging year ahead.

This year has also reminded me again though, how much we can achieve when we come together as a nation with compassion and support for each other. I'm so grateful to have you standing alongside us and the 23,000 New Zealanders diagnosed with cancer every year.

I am regularly inspired by the strength and resilience of families facing this disease, as well as the kindness and generosity of people like you, who choose to make a difference.

Thank you again so much.

Warmest regards



Chief Executive

P.S. If you agreed to hear more from us, we'll keep you updated with inspiring stories of Kiwis facing cancer and the difference your support is making, or you can find out more about our work at www.cancernz.org.nz



## **Your Donation Receipt**

Date: 14 Sep 2020

Name: Shop for your Charity

Address:

56 Norwood Drive Flat Bush Auckland 2019

**Donation Amount: 5.00** 

Receipt ID: akl 16837

Supporting Division: Auckland Northland

CC Number: CC22556

Donations of \$5 or more are eligible for a tax rebate. This email is your proof of receipt.

If you have any questions regarding your donation or this receipt please email <a href="mailto:donations@akcansoc.org.nz">donations@akcansoc.org.nz</a>

Thank you,

**Andrew Young** 

Chief Executive Cancer Society Auckland Northland PO Box 1724, Shortland Street Auckland 1140